Commonwealith Edison

One First National Plaza. Chicago. llinois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago. lllinois 60690

June 2, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DOC 20555

Subject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Pre-Fire Plans
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

References (a): March 8, 1983 letter from C. W.
Schroeder to H. R. Denton.

(b): April 5, 1983 letter from T. R. Tramm
to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter provides current versions of all pre-fire plans
which have been prepared for Byron Station to satisfy the require-
ments of 10 CFR 50, Appendix R, Paragraph 3.K.l1l2. Previous versions
of some of these plans were provided in references (a) and (b).

It is expected that the pre-fire plans will be continually
revised to include new information and improve the strategies.
Those revisions will be available at the plant site for NRC review.
Unless specifically requested, future revisions will not be formally
submitted.

One signed original and fifteen copies of this letter and
the attachments are provided for your review.

Please address further questions regarding this matter to
this office.

Very truly yours,

iy . g

T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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